
 

 

4 April 2024 
 
 Streetscape Improvements – Fairfowl Street, Dulwich Hill    
 
Dear Resident 
 
Inner West Council will soon be carrying out Streetscape Improvements at the 
intersection of Fairfowl and Pile Street, Dulwich Hill. These works include kerb & 
gutter, footpath and drainage works as well as line marking and landscaping. 
 
Timing of work 

The works will commence the week of 22 April 2024 and take approximately four 
weeks to complete (weather permitting).  Construction will be carried out from 
Monday to Friday, from 7:00 am to 5:00 pm. Work on Saturday will take place from 
8:00 am to 1:00 pm if required. 
 
Reducing construction impacts 

Traffic Control will be used to maintain traffic and pedestrian flow around the site.  

Enquiries  

Council’s contractor:  Ally Civil Pty Ltd 
    Faddoul Faddoul,  

    0449 635 886 

Council officer:   Paul Lunniss, Project Engineer,  

    0448 280 594 

    paul.lunniss@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 

We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete this important 
work. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Predrag Gudelj | Coordinator Roads and Stormwater Projects 

Inner West Council 


